
Dunhill & Fenor Parish Notes, March 12th 2017 
                                                                
 

 

• Thanks to all who supported the Lenten Stations collection last weekend. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

• During Lent, as part of our Wednesday Communion Service, we will celebrate the Stations of the Cross each   

Wednesday starting at 11.00 a.m.  Why not make an effort to join us for this prayer time?  

• There will be a Special Collection at all Masses on St Patrick’s Day for services to Irish Emigrants in Britain.  

• Father Michael Mullins will present the final evening of a history on the faith journey of the Déise people entitled ‘The 

Faith Journey of the Déise People’ facilitated by Monsignor Michael Olden. It will take place in St. John’s Pastoral 

Centre, John’s Hill, Waterford this Tuesday, March 14th at 7.30 p.m. Donation €5.00 including light refreshments. 

• The Julian Walton Winter Lecture Series continues this Thursday, March 16th in the Dunhill Multi Education Centre at 

8.00 p.m.  This week’s lecture will be given by William Fraher: “The Irish Michelangelo” – The life and work of 

Waterford artist Michelangelo Hayes. Admission is €5.00, including refreshments.  

• Signed Mass cards are now available in the Sacristy at Dunhill Church. They cost €11.00 which includes the card. 

• Are you? Struggling with anxiety or depression? Finding life difficult? Feeling isolated? In need of support?     

GROW is here to help you. GROW is a community-based mental health organisation which holds weekly meetings in 

your local community. The meetings provide help and support to anyone experiencing mental health difficulties or 

struggling with any aspect of their mental wellbeing. Meetings are confidential and no referral is necessary, simply come 

along. GROW promotes breaking social isolation and promoting social connectedness and is centred around the idea that 

‘I alone can do it, but I cannot do it alone’. Meetings every Wednesday at 7.30 p.m. St Bridget's Centre, Waterford. 

• Over two evenings, Fr. Michael Mullins DD will reflect on the scripture readings for Holy Week  ‘The Readings of 

Holy Week’ in St. John’s Pastoral Centre, John’s Hill, Waterford  on Thursday, 23rd and 30th March, starting at 7.30 p.m. 

Donation of €5.00 including light refreshments. 

• The next Fenor Bingo takes place in Fenor School Hall, on Friday 24th March starting at 8.00 p.m. A fantastic night is in 

store. All are welcome.  

• Dunhill Multi-Education Centre is currently reviewing its courses offering and planning future events and training.  

Please take part in our surveys on visiting the centre or on our facebook page.  Please contact us if you have any course 

requirements such as computers, cookery, photography (including drone usage), social media / cyber bullying 

concerns. Email enquiries@dunhilleducation.com or call 051 396934. 

• Serving God It is for God we serve the poor and not for thanks!                                                                                                          

• A Lenten Reflection There is no point in walking without a destination. Lent is our journey with a goal.                                                                                                                                                                                                          

It points us to our destination. But how do I reach you Lord and put my steps in yours?                                                                                                                

I risk becoming self absorbed or running after distractions.                                                                                                                                         

I might be tempted to go in another, less demanding direction. Renew in me today the call of my baptism.                                                    

Orient my life towards the Easter Sun, Which cuts through the fog, clearing my path. In the Lenten season that awaits, 

May your Word be a light for my footsteps. May I enter into that still place where I may meet you on my walk…  

• Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €395.14 and Envelopes €445.00. Thank you for your continued support. 

 Sunday, March 12th  

Second Sunday of Lent  

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.  
Anniversary Mass for Maria McKinley 

Monday, March 13th   Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, March 14th  Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, March 15th – St.Louise 

 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, March 16th Vigil Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 

 
               Friday, March 17th   

              St. Patricks Day 
Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.       

Saturday, March 18th  
Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass for Clodagh Curran 

 

WEBSITE: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086 6004384. 
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